
 
PRESS RELEASE PRESS RELEASE PRESS RELEASE 

TOWN OF CHESTER 

1786 KINGS HIGHWAY 

CHESTER, NY 

 

 

 

The Town Board meeting scheduled for Wednesday, November 25, 2015 has been rescheduled for 

Wednesday, November 18, 2015 at 7:00pm. Said meeting will take place in the Chester Senior 

Center, 1784 Kings Highway, Chester, NY. 

 

  

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD  

 

 

LINDA ZAPPALA  

TOWN CLERK  

November 4, 2015 


